

Ogemaw Heights High School Daily Announcement



Monday, March 18, 2024

Attention Seniors!

If you participated the Browns Football organization for football or cheerleading during 3rd-8th grades, The Browns Board has up to 3 \$500 scholarships to snag if you write a letter of interest telling the board what the Browns meant to you and how it influenced your football or cheer career. Email submissions to ogemawbrowns@gmail.com or give it to Mrs. Thurston by May 1st! Winners will be given their awards at Senior Award Night

Where are the seniors that participated as a Bulldog? The Ike Clelland Memorial Scholarship is being offered to 2 qualified participants this year and will be awarded \$500 apiece through NEMWA. Forms for this scholarship will be in the office or you can get them from Mr. Goulette or Mrs. Thurston!

Any boys interested in playing Glitter Volleyball this year please sign up by March 20th on the cafeteria doors or email Ms. Sobah. The game will be held on April 19th after school.

Please be mindful of the construction and leave extra time for getting around the parking lot, parking and into the school.

Today in sports

Spring Sports Parent Meeting @ 6:30pm in the Auditorium